
 
 

8th June 2017 

 

To: Valued Customer 

 

From: Littelfuse Product Management 

 

Subject: Addition of suffix “SNP” to existing 470 series part numbers 

  

Please note that we would be adding the suffix “SNP” to the existing 470 series part numbers.  

 

The reason for the addition of the suffix “SNP” is because we are now plating the terminations rather 

than dipping. There is no impact on solderability. 

 

There are no changes to the form, fit and function of the fuse. There are no changes to the current 

electrical specifications. 

 

Thanks; 

 

 

Daniel Wang 

Director of Product Marketing 

Electronics Business Unit 

Littelfuse Far East Pte Ltd 

(65) 6885 9199  

Dwang@Littelfuse.com 

 

 

Affected Part Numbers: 

 

0470.500DR -> 0470.500DRSNP 

0470001.DR -> 0470001.DRSNP 

04701.25DR -> 04701.25DRSNP 

047001.5DR -> 047001.5DRSNP 

0470002.DR -> 0470002.DRSNP 
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